
 

 

Fees Information  
 

Parents and Caregivers of Under 14 Year Olds 
 

Waihopai Health Services has reached agreement with the Southern Primary 

Healthcare Organisation (SPHO) -WellSouth- to provide standard 

consultations at no charge to those children enrolled with us who are under 

14 years old.  

 

This will apply from the 1st December 2018. 

 

This agreement with the SPHO, WellSouth, means that when your child, if 

under the age of 14 years old, presents for a standard consultation there will 

be no charge to the parent/caregiver for that standard consultation. 

 

However extra charges may be made for  

 

1. Disbursements 
2. extended consultations (greater than 15 minutes) 
3. home visits and mileage 
4. extra procedures 
5. surgical procedures 
6. medical supplies 
7. referral letters 
8. phoned/faxed prescriptions 
9. Non enrolled/casual consultations 
10. Failing to arrive for a booked appointment without good reason 

 

We are happy to clarify any questions that may arise.  


